
 
Watershed Protection Tip 

DON’T TOP OFF 
 
“Topping off” a gas tank after the nozzle clicks can cost you money and pollute 
our streams.  Overfilling causes gas spills that may drain to the storm sewer and 
nearby steams.  And forcing extra gasoline into the tank can decrease engine 
efficiency and adversely affect the vehicle’s emission system. 
 
This Watershed Protection Tip is part of West Bradford Township’s ongoing 
efforts to provide public education on stormwater management and the protection 
of our environment.   
 
 

 
 

 


